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August 2016  
 Commodore’s Corner 

  Happy September everyone.   It’s been a long HOT summer.  Thankfully we eluded Hermine, but still keeping a 
watchful eye on the tropics. 
Thanks again to The Deans and The Adams for a second raft up in August.  We were out of town, but we have 
some pictures to post here. 
Coming up on September 17, Lunch at Alabama Jack’s in Downtown Card Sound.  The Strandhagens are 
hosting this event.  It’s always a fun time.  More info at the next meeting, September 12 at the Capri. 
October is the Halloween Party at the Deans.   
 
November brings the annual Turkey Roast at the Roesch House in Key Largo.  This is planned for the Saturday 
before Thanksgiving November 19.  Original Thanksgiving Dinner with all the trimmings and Turkeys that are 
“Off The Hook”! 
 
December the Burrell’s are hosting a party at their home in the Redland. 
And that’s the year 2016 flying by. 
See you at the meeting 9/12/16 Capri.  Please respond promptly to Linda when you receive her e-mail. 
Smooth Waters! 
 
Sharon Roesch 
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Meeting Minutes: 
 
Meeting called to order by Cmdr. Sharon at 7:15 p.m.  First order of business to accept the minutes 
from last meeting as seen in the newsletter. 
 
Treasurer's report presented by Claudia Casanave:  Beginning balance $4,575.50, ending balance 
$4,304.57.  She advised she discovered an error of $330.93 from last year, which has been 
corrected.  Full report appears elsewhere in newsletter. 
 
Membership:  Buz reports no changes. 
 
Sunshine: Al Ward is in the hospital, diagnosed with pneumonia. Teresa Dean will send a card fr om 
the club. 
 
Newsletter:  Will have pictures from the raft-up.  Thank you to Peter & Teresa Dean and Monica & 
John Adams.  Four boats participated and we had a great time.  Another raft-up is scheduled for 
August 20th and will be sponsored by both couples again. 
 
Happy birthday was given for Teresa, Peter, Sharon and Buz. 
 
Our next meeting is scheduled for Sept. 12th, as the first Monday in the month is Labor Day. 
 
The Sept. event is lunch at Alabama Jacks on Sept. 17th, sponsored by Buz and Claire. 
 
Oct. 29th will be the Halloween party sponsored by Peter and Teresa. 
 
50/50 of $30.00 won by Chip Casanave, donated back to the club. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:45 p.m. 
Respectfully submitted by Claire Strandhagen, secretary 
 
 

TREASURER'S REPORT 
HOMESTEAD BAYFRONT YACHT CLUB 

        
        

BEGINNING BALANCE June 1, 2016    $4,575.50  
        

INCOME:        
        
 50/50   60.00    
        
 Raffle   0.00    
        
 Dues   0.00    
        
 Event   0.00    
        
 Total   60.00    
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EXPENSES:       
        
 Event Cost  0.00    
        
 

Variance 
Adjustment  330.93    

        
 Total   $330.93    
        

ENDING BALANCE July 31, 2016    $4,304.57  
        
        
        

SUBMITTED BY       
        
Claudia Casanave       

Treasurer        
        
        

          
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Editor’s Note: 
 
I am not sure how many boat came to second raft up but the weather looks great from the pictures. Thanks to 
Monica for these pictures. Hope you all have had a great summer. I know we have had a much different 
summer, spending most of it in Michigan. Very pleasant for sure, even though we missed Bahamas this year, 
Sharkay was pretty bored all summer. Hope to see everyone at the September 12 meeting at Capri. 
 
Larry Roesch, Editor 
 
  


